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September 26, 2023 

Dr. Cory Koger, Water Quality Program Manager and Chemist 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
1325 J Street, Room 1640 
Sacramento, California  95814 
 
Via E-mail: Cory.s.koger@usace.army.mil 
 
Dear Dr. Koger: 
 

SUBJECT: BILL 86 (2023), RELATING TO MAUI WILDFIRES DEBRIS 
REMOVAL  (BFED-34) 

 
 Thank you again for participating in the Maui County Council’s Budget, Finance, 
and Economic Development Committee’s discussion of Bill 86. 
 
 As part of the discussion, you informed the Committee that the U.S. Army Corps 
of Engineers would issue five different prime contracts for the debris removal.  You also 
mentioned that agreements were already in place with local organizations for four of the 
five contracts.   
 

Please describe each contract that will be awarded and provide a list of the 
organizations the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers already has agreements with. 
 
 May I respectfully request your written response be sent to 
bfed.committee@mauicounty.us by October 10, 2023.  To ensure efficient processing, 
please include the relevant Committee item number in the subject line of your response. 
 

Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff (James 
Krueger at ext. 7761, or Yvette Bouthillier at ext. 7758). 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
YUKI LEI K. SUGIMURA, Chair 
Budget, Finance, and Economic 
Development Committee 
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BFED Committee

From: BFED Committee
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 3:19 PM
To: Cory.s.koger@usace.army.mil
Cc: BFED Committee
Subject: PLEASE READ attached letter re:  BILL 86 (2023), RELATING TO MAUI WILDFIRES DEBRIS REMOVAL  

(BFED-34). . .
Attachments: 034a01 signed.pdf

Dr. Koger:  Please refer to the attached letter from the Budget, Finance, and Economic
Development (BFED) Committee Chair, dated September 26, 2023, and respond by October 
10, 2023.   
 
 
 
Thank you, 
BFED Committee Staff 
 
 
 


